



Nursery Autumn newsletter 2022

Welcome to St Joseph the Worker.

Your child will be assigned Mrs Shaw and Mrs McNeill as their key worker. We work very closely together so you can speak to either member of staff or put a message on Tapestry or in the planner if you need to contact school.

What can be kept at school?

Inhalers - if your child has an inhaler then one must be kept in school. It must have your child's prescription on the label

PE kit - please make sure your child has a labelled PE kit. Black/navy shorts, white t shirt and black pumps.

Wellingtons - we play out in all weathers.

Spare uniform/underwear - if you prefer to leave some spares in case your child has a toileting accident then we please ask can they be kept in the pump bag.

Please label all property that belongs to your child.

What do I need to bring daily?

A water bottle - please make sure it is water and not juice. We are promoting healthy choices and preventing tooth decay.

Reading folder - you will be given a planner when you bring a reading folder. You can record stories you have read at home in the planner or write a message for the staff.

Coat - the weather can be changeable throughout the day and we love to play and learn outside.

Library books - these will be changed on FRIDAYS. Please keep the book in the plastic school bag. You can keep the book for week and read it together with your child. Look at the pictures or talk about how the characters are feeling.

Topic

Autumn 1 (September - October) - Me and my friends. Keeping healthy

Autumn 2 (November - December) - Houses and homes. We have a Manchester Unitied coach working with the children in Autumn 2 on a Thursday so please start encouraging your child to dress themselves.